
 
 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/0109/2022-23                                                                                            27th Sept 2022 

UNIT TESTS FOR GRADES III & IV 
 

Dear Parent,  
 

Greetings!  
 
With a view to give the students an exposure to write formal assessments, the school 
has decided to begin Unit Tests for the students of Grades III and IV. The assessment 
will be for 20 marks and will commence from 28 October 2022. A detailed datasheet 
with the syllabus for each subject will be shared soon. 
 

We look forward to your kind cooperation. 
 
For further queries, you may connect with the Class Teacher.  
 
Warm Regards  
 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


